Hamilton
W Bermudaatits Lest

LANE CLOSURE
Reid Street between King Street and
Spurling’s Hill
WEDNESDAY 16th March 2011

The City of Hamilton gives notice that the westbound
lane of Reid Street from the bottom of Spurling’s Hill
to King Street will be closed from 7:00 p.m. until
12:00 midnight on the above date to facilitate the use
of a crane.

Middle Road, from and to the east and East Broadway
will be accessible during this operation. Traffic will
be controlled by flagmen during this disruption.

We sincerely regret any inconvenience to the public.

City Hall, Hamilton Allan Lee
14 March 2011 Assistant City Engineer

Have ideas on how we can improve our city?

Visit www.cityofhamilton.bm - we'd love to hear them!
f [ Follow us on Facebook and Twitter.




